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SCHOOL RULES 

The purpose of rules is to ensure the safety and well-being of all members of the community. 
Courtesy and consideration for others are expected at all times and pupils are expected to 
embrace the core values of the school - trust, respect, honesty, compassion and tolerance.  

Behaviour: Please refer to the Rewards and Sanctions and Behaviour Management policy  

School property and the property of others must be treated with respect.  

Movement about the School:  Walk quietly and sensibly at all times to ensure safety of all, and 
lack of disruption to others who may be in lessons.  

Care of the School Environment:  Pupils must not consume food and drink outside the approved 
areas.  Bags must not be left in the corridor and pupils should ensure that they are stored in 
designated areas. Do all that you can to ensure that all parts of the School are kept tidy taking 
responsibility for your own belongings and litter.  

Signing Out:  No pupil may leave the school grounds without permission or without signing out.  

Uniform must be worn as set out in the School uniform policy. 

Classroom Etiquette:  Arrive on time and properly equipped for lessons. This includes wearing 
the correct uniform for each lesson.  

Forbidden Items:  Alcohol, tobacco, non-prescribed drugs, chewing gum, iPods, MP3 Players, 
recording devices, items of jewellery not on the uniform list and any other dangerous or valuable 
items.  

ALWAYS show respect and courtesy for your classmates, teachers, visitors and all you come 
across in your school day.  

Prescribed medicines must be handed in to the School Office. 

Mobile phones MUST be turned off when you arrive at School and kept in your locker until you go 
home.  

Personal Data:  The School will deal with any personal data relating to pupils in accordance with 
the Data Protection Policy. Pupils should not give out personal data about fellow pupils or staff e.g. 
addresses, phone numbers, e-mail addresses without the consent of the individual involved.  

Bullying is not tolerated. The School has an anti-bullying policy in operation, a copy of which is 
available on the website for all pupils and staff. Any incident of bullying will be treated very 
seriously 

Travelling to School:  Realise that on your journey to and from School and on School trips you 
are still representing our School. Your behaviour must uphold our good reputation. 

Work and behave to the best of your ability, take pride in what you achieve, 
support those around you and your efforts will be rewarded.  


